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One dead following St. Joseph shooting
(ST. JOSEPH, Mo.) St. Joseph police are investigating a homicide after an
overnight shooting left one man dead and another person injured.

KQ2-TV reports the shooting occurred in the 2500 block of Duncan Street late
Wednesday night.

Police responding to a report of a shooting found two people with gunshot
wounds. An 18-year-old was taken to the hospital where he later died.

The second victim, a 20-year-old man, suffered non-life threatening injuries.
Names of the victims have not been released.
Police did not release any suspect information.

Anyone with information about the homicide is asked to call the TIPS Hotline at
816-238-TIPS.
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